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Dear Parents,  

Summer Reading Activities 
1. Summer Reading Programme - “Gift Book Pilot Scheme (2020)” 

“Gift Book Pilot Scheme (2020)” launched by Education Bureau offers a free printed book to each 
primary or secondary student in the public sector schools and direct subsidy scheme schools, with the 
goals to encourage leisure reading anytime and anywhere during summer holiday, and nurture students’ 
good reading habits. The scheme has the full support from the Hong Kong Publishing Federation.   
Taken students’ ability, students’ interest and the supply of books in to consideration, the school has 
chosen some suitable books from EDB’s “Designated Book Lists”, and each student may receive 
different book in this case. However due to the large amount of publication, the books are not yet 
available to be given out before summer holiday and will be given out during summer holiday. Parents 
will be invited to choose a book at school during summer holiday, while it is on first-come first-served 
basis.  

 
2. “eRead Scheme” 

To encourage students’ extensive reading, the school has joined the free use of “eRead Scheme” offered 
by HKedCity for the period from 16 July to 31 December. This scheme offers primary and secondary 
students free access to English and Chinese quality ebooks that cover different topics and levels. Students 
may read at most 100 books during the above period.  

  
Please log in by HKedCity Account: Student Guide:  
Login Name: crg-w1xxx 
Password: crgw1xxx 
(The login information is stuck on student’s hand book.) 
 
* For technical support, please contact the school staff at 

2366 1530 during office hours. 
 

 
3. Summer Reading Reward Programme (P.1 - P.5 students) 

Summer Reading Reward Programme encourages students to record their summer reading journey in 
“My Reading Record”. Students who finish the programme or record the most will be awarded stars. 
“My Reading Record” is attached with “Challenge Master” booklet.  

 
4. Return of Books 

Students who still have borrowed book with them should keep it carefully and return it to school after 
summer holiday. 

 
Reading is the key element to enhance learning ability. We hope parents can joint hands to nurture students’ 
good reading habits. Please support the above reading activities. 
 
Ms. YUEN, Oi-yee 
 
 
 
Headmistress of Canton Road Government Primay School 
(Teacher-in-charge: Ms. Chiu) 
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